8/18/23, 10:15 AM Mail - ARB ZEV Fleet - Outlook

RE: Diesel Engine Manufacturers request to tighten emissions standards to extend dates
of ZEV rule for Class 8 trucks

ARB ZEV Fleet <zevfleet@arb.ca.gov>
Mon 8/14/2023 5:03 PM

To:Steven Brink <steveb@calforests.org>

Hey Steven!

Thank you again for your interest in Advanced Clean Fleets. Per our prior email disclaimer, if you do not want your
email compiled for the ACF rulemaking file to become part of the public record please let me know as soon as
possible. Otherwise, we are obliged to add it to the ACF comment docket at the end of the 15-day public
comment docket.

CALLIE BRACEWELL

(/e Air Resources Technician Il
CALIFORNIA Mobile Source Control Division
AlRRESOURCES BOARD callie.bracewell@arb.ca.gov

From: Steven Brink <steveb@calforests.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 10:15 AM

To: ARB ZEV Fleet <zevfleet@arb.ca.gov>

Subject: FW: Diesel Engine Manufacturers request to tighten emissions standards to extend dates of ZEV rule for
Class 8 trucks

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Subject: Diesel Engine Manufacturers request to tighten emissions standards to extend dates of ZEV rule for Class
8 trucks

Recently, | thought CARB ok’d the Diesel Engine Manufacturer suggestion to tighten emission standards on new
diesel engines and thereby extend the ZEV Class 8 requirement dates . Where do | find that on the CARB website
or will this require an amendment to the ZEV rule adopted April 2023??

Ao A Bucd

STEVEN A. BRINK
California Forestry Association
Vice President — Public Resources

steveb@calforests.org
916-208-2425
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